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How The Plane Project is improving basic healthcare for
thousands of Africans

Using aviation as a tool to empower, enrich and enhance the lives of the underprivileged, non-profit organisation, The Plane
Project is ensuring continued access to essential health care services and basic needs items, against the backdrop of the
global Covid-19 pandemic.

Starting with workshops and mentoring at schools to introduce young girls to the aviation sector, the project has since
expanded its mission to include working towards fulfiling the human right to basic healthcare for all Africans, irrespective of
location and socioeconomic status.
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Born out of the desire to enhance the accessibility of aviation to rural communities throughout Africa, The Plane Project
was founded in 2014 by Kelly Slingers who dreamt of using her passion for fighting social equality and justice, along with
her career as a pilot, to serve and inspire those in need.

Heading up The Plane Project full-time, Slingers serves as the captain on all flights, delivering needed medical and other
basic need supplies to rural communities in South Africa, and beyond.

During Covid-19 and following national lockdown in South Africa, the project focused its efforts on delivering Personal
Protective Equipment (PPE) to rural communities in need.
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Expanding community reach

Since March 2020, the project has delivered 30,000 PPE items around the country, including the Free State, Northern
Cape, North West Province, KwaZulu-Natal, in partnership with various organisations such as Cansa Association of South
Africa, Shout South Africa, Adventist Development and Relief Agency, and Point of Rental Software.

Slingers aims to expand The Plane Project’s positive influence by providing a wider range of basic needs such as
educational supplies, water, food, and women’s health products by seeking partners who are able to provide access and
donation of such items.

Starting this expansion, Slingers will be flying to the Eastern Cape this month to deliver over 2,000 books to schools in
desperate need of these educational supplies and has hopes of reaching even more remote communities across South

African in the near future.

Partners are getting involved by sponsoring flights and/or items for donation. If you would like to learn more about or get
involved with The Plane Project please visit www.theplaneproject.co.za or email kelly@theplaneproject.co.za.
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